

Đọc đoạn văn và điền R/ W/ DS

There are many types of homes in Montreal. My house is in a block of flats, but it isn't an ordinary block of flats. The name of the building is Habitat 67 and it has got over 140 homes. My home is amazing. It is big and modern. Inside there is a living room, two bedrooms, a big kitchen and two bathrooms. Outside there is a balcony and we've also got a garden with lots of flowers and small trees on our roof.

My favourite room in my house is my bedroom. There is a bed, a desk, a chair, a wardrobe and a bookcase. There isn't a balcony outside my bedroom, but there is an amazing view of Montreal from my window.

My house is a great place to live!

- 1 Eric lives in a terraced house.
- 2 There are 146 homes in Habitat 67.
- 3 There are two bedrooms in his home.
- 4 They've got a garden.
- 5 There is a balcony outside the living room.

Đọc và điền T/ F

Dear Stella,

Thanks for letting me know about your hometown.

Let me tell you about my hometown, Burano. Burano is an island in the north of Italy, about 7 km from Venice. You can take a 40-minute waterbus ride from Venice. It is famous for its colorful houses. You can take great photos wherever you are on the island. Burano is also famous for its seafood. A lot of restaurants serve great, fresh seafood at cheap prices. Burano is very quiet and peaceful. About three thousand people live here. It is better to visit Burano in summer because it is very cold in winter. Please write back soon. I want to know about your family.

Your friend,

Ricardo

1. Stella lives in Burano. _____
2. Ricardo lives on an island in Italy. _____
3. It takes 40 minutes to get to Burano from Venice by bus. _____
4. Many restaurants in Burano serve cheap fresh seafood. _____
5. Burano is crowded and noisy. _____

Đọc và ghi đáp án đúng vào chỗ trống

My name is Carla and this is a photo of my family. In the photo, we are in front of our house. It's an old house with a beautiful garden behind it. There are five rooms in my house: a living room, a kitchen, a bathroom and two bedrooms. My bedroom has got a view of the garden. My cousin Melanie is in the photo with us. She is the tall and thin girl next to me. Melanie lives in a flat on the tenth floor. It's small and it has got only three rooms. It's near my house, so we do a lot of things together. We read books, listen to music, play computer games or draw pictures. Melanie can draw very well. She has got a dog. We love walking the dog in the park at the weekend. I would like to have a cat or a dog but I can't because my dad doesn't like pets.

1. Where is Carla's family in the photo?
A. in front of the house B. behind the house C. in the park D. next to the house
2. How many rooms has Carla's house got?
A. two B. one C. five D. three
3. Melanie's flat _____.
A. is old but beautiful B. is on the 10th floor
C. hasn't got a pet D. is small and has got two rooms
4. _____ doesn't like cats and dogs.
A. Melanie B. Carla C. Carla's father D. Melanie's father
5. What do the girls like doing at the weekend?
A. drawing B. reading books C. playing computer games D. walking the dog

Đọc và điền đáp án đúng vào ô trống

My name's James and I live in a small town in the east of Australia. There are four people in my family – my parents, my sister and me. There's a garden in front of our house and behind the house, (19) _____ a garage for my father's car and our bikes. On weekends, my sister and I are always (20) _____ on our bikes. Upstairs there's my bedroom, my sister's bedroom and a bathroom. Downstairs there's my (21) _____ bedroom, a living room and a kitchen. Soccer is my favorite sport. My sister Susan is very good (22) _____ science. Her favorite subject is physics. She's quiet (23) _____ she isn't shy. She can be very funny. She's also crazy about music and she's in a singing club. I'm in a photography club. I love (24) _____ photos of my beautiful town.

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|--------------|--------------|
| 19. A. is | B. there's | C. it's | D. it |
| 20. A. outdoor | B. indoor | C. go | D. outside |
| 21. A. parents | B. parents' | C. parents's | D. parents a |
| 22. A. at | B. for | C. in | D. with |
| 23. A. and | B. because | C. but | D. also |
| 24. A. make | B. doing | C. having | D. taking |